
 

 

 

  

www.st-sampsons.wilts.sch.uk             Term 3 – Number 18       Thursday, 6th February 2020 

    @StSampsonsPri 

 

 

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Kingfishers – Lillian & Alice    Puffins – Euan & Freddie     Woodpeckers – Tabitha & Shane 

2/3C – Michael & Amelia  2/3L –  Judith & Peyton    2/3S – Jacob & Oscar 

4/5O – Eleanor & Sienna      4/5R – Frankie & Kai 4/5W – Leon & Aiden 

6B – Natalia & Sebastian  6J – Jack & James 

 

We are really looking forward to our Creative Arts week next week. Mr Lossin and all the staff have 

worked very hard to make sure that the children will have lots of exciting activities during the week. 

Please can you make sure that they have a change of old clothes and suitable footwear in case they are 

outside and an art apron (an old shirt works very well) with them. PE kits should also be in school as 

there are some activities where the children will need to wear these too.    

This is my last newsletter of this term as we break up this time next week. Friday, 14th February is a 

TD day. We come back to school on Monday, 24th February.   Jennifer Bayne 

 

2/3L Class Assembly – Tomorrow  

Parents of children in 2/3L are invited to come and watch their assembly at 9:10am in the Main Hall 

and join the children afterwards in their classrooms for a shared learning experience. 

 

World Book Day – Thursday, 5th March 2020 

 

We will be celebrating books and reading on World Book Day again this year,  

including sharing stories across the school and looking at some of our favourite  

picture books and authors. 

In previous years, children and teachers have enjoyed dressing up as a book character. This year, we 

are going to invite the school community to get in to spirit in one of two ways. You can choose to 

either: 

 Dress as a favourite book character for the day 

 Come to school ready for bed (in PJs and dressing gown / onesie) with your favourite  

bedtime story to share 
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NSPCC Number Day – Tomorrow! 

Along with other schools across the country, we will be supporting the NSPCC 

through a day of Maths.  This year we would like children to donate 50p to allow them 

entry to a competition in school.  There is penguin theme to our day – we hope that 

your children enjoy telling you all about it! 

 

 Netball Report 

On Tuesday 4th February, St Sampson’s faced Noremarsh Junior School at home.  

Despite, losing 16-1 to Noremarsh, it was still loads of fun and everyone enjoyed participating. They 

were a very good team and we learnt a lot from the experience. We offer special thanks to Mrs Bray 

for Umpiring.  

Team: Oliver K, Charlotte, Laila, Maisy, Lydia, Olivia D, Gabby, Libby G and Lily.  

             Miss Baker 

 
Parents’ Evenings – Dates for your diary 

The dates for parents’ evenings next term are Tuesday, 24th & Wednesday, 25th March. Please be 

aware that there will be no after school clubs on these dates. 

 

Sport Relief Week and Sport Relief Mile – 9th – 13th March 

 

I know Sports Relief is a while away but we have already planned how we are going to take 

part in this event. With the early warning, we would love as many of you as possible to join us! 

During the week, each class will be encouraged to complete as many miles as possible. The older year 

groups will be looking to run a daily mile and even our youngest are aiming for a mile long welly walk… 

perhaps adding some combined efforts together to get to this! 

On Friday 13th March, we will invite the children to come in to school dressed in sports kit or to be 

dressed as a sporting hero in exchange for a donation for Sport Relief. It would be fantastic to see 

lots of different sports represented but football kits and plain tracksuit bottoms are fine. 

Also on Friday, 13th March, we will have a family Sport Relief Mile marked out on the field which 

everyone is invited to take part in. We have done this before and it is always really good run and 

suitable to runners and walkers alike. There will be collection buckets for donations and plenty of 

room for those who would prefer to cheer family members on! 

Finally, we will also be selling the Sports Relief wristbands in school. I will let you know in the 

newsletter when they go on sale. 

 
FSSA – Date for your diary 

The next FSSA event is a disco for the children on 

Thursday, 27
th

 February. (The first Thursday back after 

half term). There will be no clubs this day. 


